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FROM THE MAYOR’S DESK… 
WATER   

With cooler weather and the recent rain, I think we will end the water year without any 

penalties. Thank you for your efforts in conserving water. This summer was a learning 

experience for all of us. Let's hope we receive enough snow this winter so we can get 

back to normal. I think the new normal will include conservation and wise use. No matter 

how much moisture we get.  

 

SHORTER DAYS  

With the sun going down earlier and coming up later please watch for folks walking along the roads. Kids will be 

going to the bus stops to get to school and some folks may be trying to get a walk in after work. Please slow down.  

 

WCSO  

The sheriff’s office has started a traffic unit. This unit is to focus on traffic problems. In the reports the city receives 

I have already seen an increase in traffic stops and tickets issued. Please save time and money by obeying traffic 

laws.  

 

THANKS FOR ALL YOU DO FOR OUR CITY  

- Gordon Cutler 

CITY COUNCILOR BELL   
 

CULINARY WATER 

*** WE OFFER AUTOPAY AND PAPERLESS BILLING! *** 

You can now create an account to see your current and past water usage as well as pay 

your bill online. This is a great tool not only for your convenience but also a way to 

gauge/compare your usage and aid with conservation. While you’re signing up, consider 

going paperless. Paperless offers many benefits, cost saving to the city, ease for viewing 

and paying your utility bill, most importantly less paper waste. Don’t worry, you won’t 

miss a single thought provoking, informative and inspirational newsletter because they will safely be delivered to 

the email address supplied when you sign up to go paperless.  
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Have your conservation efforts made a difference? YES!  

As a city, we have saved 32.6 million gallons of water! That’s a huge conservation savings and each person should 

be recognized for your effort.  

 

As a City, this is where our water usage stands: 

Percent Used this Month (August): 14.84% 

Percent Used to Date: 54.84% 

We still have four months to go, please continue to conserve.  

 

Thank you for your understanding, teamwork, sacrifices and help during the summer watering months.  
 

BONNEVILLE COMMUNITIES THAT CARE 
Creating Family Magic 

Brad Barton is back by popular demand to do his magic for us!  Join us on October 20th at TH Bell Junior High School to 

enjoy inspiring stories, startling magic, and laugh out loud as you Create Family Magic, have fun, get top-rate information, and 

free dinner for the family.  

We are partnering with TH Bell to give all families in our communities the opportunity to receive 

timely information free of charge. Brad is an NCAA All-American & world record-breaking athlete, a 

best-selling author – and best of all – a master magician…but his best trick is showing us that we have 

the power to recognize illusions and learn to see things for what they are, create connections and experience real magic! 

Brad will kick off the evening, then you will choose from four interactive workshops which will be presented twice over the 

next hour. Tickets to receive a free dinner will be given at the workshops (you must attend the workshops to receive a free 

dinner.)   The evening will end with a delicious dinner, and door prizes will be given away.  

Mark your calendar now to attend this night of fun and information – for more information, follow us on Facebook at: 

https://www.facebook.com/BonnevilleCTC or email us at BonnevilleCTC@weberhs.org.     

    Thank you,  

- Kristi Bell 

City Contact List 
Mayor 
Gordon Cutler 
(801) 476-0356 or (801) 726-0613 
mayorcutler@uintahcity.com 
 
City Council Members 
Kristi Bell 
(435) 757-2444 
k.bell@uintahcity.com 
 
Michelle Roberts 
(801) 388-0810 
m.roberts@uintahcity.com 
 
Dave Boothe 
(801) 479-4595  
d.boothe@uintahcity.com 
 
Jerry Smith 
(801) 476-7502 or (801) 209-2595  
j.smith@uintahcity.com 
 
Sheriff Dispatch: (801) 629-8221 

Weber Fire District 
Chief Paul Sullivan  
(801)782-3580 ext. 202 
Fire Marshall David Reed  
(801) 782-3580 ext. 205 
 

City Recorder 
Michelle Mortensen 
(801) 479-4130  
m.mortensen@uintahcity.com  
 
Court Clerk 
Christie Blackner 
(801) 479-4130 
c.blackner@uintahcity.com 
 
Public Works/Maintenance 
Jeff Holden 
(801) 388-3558 
j.holden@uintahcity.com 
 
Tim Kendell 
(801) 479-4130 

 

 

Utility Clerk/Public Works 
Broc Gresham 
(801) 479-4130  
b.gresham@uintahcity.com 
 
Animal Control 
Office (801) 399-8244 or emergency (801) 629-8221 

Hours – Monday – Friday 8 am - 5 pm, Saturday 8 am to Noon.  
 

Blue Stakes 
Dial 811, (800) 662-4111 or (801) 208-2100  
Monday-Friday 7am to 5 pm 
 
Building Inspector: 
Jeff Monroe  
(801) 479-4130 or (801) 395-8288 
 
Cemetery:  
Stephanie Howell 
(801) 814-1262 
 showell@xmission.com 

 
Park Reservations 
(801) 479-4130 
 

 

 

Abby Stuart 
(801) 479-4130 
uintahcity@uintahcity.com 
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